
 

Memo 
Date:  August 14, 2023  

To: Pastors, priests, deacons, religious, parish catechetical leaders and 
parish business managers 

From: Andy Lichtenwalner, director, Office of Evangelization & 
Discipleship 

Re: Annual Archdiocesan Homeschool Mass 

 

Greetings in Christ, 
 
Please share the following information with your homeschooling families 
(including those participating in homeschool hybrids): 
 
The Annual Archdiocesan Homeschool Mass will take place at the Cathedral of 
Christ the King on Tuesday, October 17, at 10 a.m. Bishop John Tran will be 
the celebrant.  
 
All families are invited to gather after Mass at Peachtree Hills Park, 308 
Peachtree Hills Ave NE, Atlanta, GA 30305. The park is just five minutes from 
the Cathedral, and families should bring their own lunch. 
 
If you would like to be included on future homeschool communications, please 
send your name and contact information to Elaine Phillips at 
ephillips@archatl.com. 
 

*** 
 
Note for priests: Any priests who wish to concelebrate the Mass on October 17 
should contact Elaine at the email address above. Thank you! 
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